
Hampton Board of Selectmen Special Meeting Agenda 

Thursday, May 18, 2023 

1:00 PM 

Town Hall Community Room 

 

The special meeting of the Hampton Board of Selectmen was called to order at 1:01 

PM by First Selectman Allan Cahill.  Members present were Selectman Bob Grindle and 

Selectman John Tillinghast.  Also present were members of the public, and 

Administrative Assistant Jennifer Nelson. 

2.  Dayna McDermott asked if the information about the Memorial Day Parade could 

be published on the website.   

3.  Bob Grindle moved to approve the farm abatement applications presented by the 

tax collector.  John Tillinghast seconded the motion.  After a brief overview, the motion 

passed with the following vote: 

YES: B. Grindle, J. Tillinghast 

ABSTAIN:  A. Cahill 

 

4.  The building inspector asked the selectmen to approve a refund request for a 

building permit. The permittee did not move forward with the project, and there was no 

expense invested by the town since it was only at the paperwork stage.  Bob Grindle 

moved to authorize a refund.  John Tillinghast seconded the motion, and it passed 

unanimously. 

 

5.  The Board of Finance met the previous evening, and the proposed actions were 

finalized for the public hearing which will be held on May 25th.  The town meeting will 

follow on June 8th, and a referendum will be held on June 15th for 6 questions.  Bob 

Grindle moved to accept the items for the call of the meeting, as written.  Allan Cahill 

seconded the motion, and it passed unanimously.   

6.  The board and public discussed the various upgrades to public lands in Hampton. 

Bob Grindle moved to adjourn at 1:18 PM.  John Tillinghast seconded the motion, and it 

passed unanimously.   

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer Nelson 

Administrative Assistant 


